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Dear IAU CB1 members, 
 
Given a positive feedback to our survey on the possibility to organize an online meeting 
devoted to Computational Astrophysics, we are now happy to announce that the meeting 
will be held on November 18-21, 2020, on the Zoom platform. Its title is “Challenges and 
Innovations in Computational Astrophysics – II (ChaICA - II)” to mark it as a follow up to the 
meeting held in 2019 in Saint Petersburg. You can find all the necessary information on 
important dates, abstract submission, talk presentation etc. on the conference web-site at 
 
https://cb1-chaica2020.astro.unistra.fr/Welcome.html 
 
The registration is now open! 
 
Please, address all the questions regarding the conference to the contact e-mail address, 
provided on the web-site. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at ChaICA – II, and do not forget that the IAU 
Symposium 362 is not cancelled but just postponed till June 2021! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Members of the IAU Commission B1 Organizing Committee 

https://cb1-chaica2020.astro.unistra.fr/Welcome.html

